From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 2/20/2014 2:23:10 PM
To: eim@cpuc.ca.gov (eim@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcec:
Subject: Tmrw
I just got word from San Ramon that they heard today that 20 people from SED and ORA may be coming out to

that egis mtg tmrw.

Our folks were surprised by the number and are trying to find another room. More importantly they are concerned
that the agenda scope has expanded and it may be tough to cover it all. I told them to try to prioritize at the
beginning of the meeting with the group and then just get through whatever they can. Want you to be aware.

Hope it goes well.

Laura

SB GT&S 0264154


mailto:eim@cpuc.ca.gov

